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STAKEHOLDERS MEETINGS 
All stakeholders are encouraged to attend board meetings to voice their ideas 
and opinions. Our upcoming meetings for the 2nd Quarter of 2023 will be May 17, 
June 21, and July 19.  All meetings will be held via ZOOM. Schedule is subject 
change and is stated otherwise in advance. Please go to the website for the link 
of each meeting. 
 

“CHATSWORTH HISTORICAL”- ART PLACQUE PROJECT 
This project is being cancelled and the materials purchased will be picked up from 
Andrews Powder Coating.  They have issued a reimbursement and we will 
proceed with another vendor.  The scope of the project has changed somewhat 
due to recent events.  We have planned 30 plaques 10 of which will be dedicated 
to the first people in this area and their history along with a land 
acknowledgment.  The next 20 plaques are dedicated to the more modern figures 
who had an impact on the growth of Chatsworth.  This tourist attraction is 
designed to bring visitors from all over and to walk our business district.  
 

STREETSCAPE/LANDSCAPING   
The B.I.D. has turned the trash collection over to the City. The expense of removal 
was out of control and unpredictable. The homeless community has been burning 
the liners in our trash receptacles, leaving their bodily fluids and drug 
paraphernalia everywhere on the corridor, making it unsafe for private service 
providers to clean up.  We will continue our efforts to maintain cleanliness on the 
corridor the best we can and the City will collect the trash from their containers 
every week. In addition, we will be contracting with Volunteers Cleaning 
Communities paying $100 per week to clean the corridor and maintain the 
current BID Trash containers. 
 
FREE ADVERTISING FOR BID MEMBERS 
If you would like to advertise to your fellow BID Members, as well as be featured 
on our website, please contact our administrator at Admin@ChatsworthBID.com 
and we will arrange artwork to be added to the web-site.  We want to promote 
your business.  This is why we exist.   
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SECURITY/BUSINESS WATCH 
Both the Security Patrol Program and Business Watch Program will continue in the 2023 year contract with the 
afternoon and evening/night time patrol.  

There have been numerous reports of graffiti and transients along Devonshire Street. AET Security has been 
reporting to Anti-Graffiti.LACity.org and in most cases the graffiti is removed within 24-48 hours. Reports can 
be found on our website. 

The A.E.T Security Services Group continues to be very successful in making Chatsworth a safer place to work 
and do business. If you want to get a hold of A.E.T Security Services Group, please contact them at 818-564-
0205.  

We invite you to join us at our board meetings.   
Come and contribute your input and help us improve the Chatsworth Business Corridor. 

2023 – 2nd QUARTER MEETINGS and EVENTS 

MAY 17th  - - - JUNE 21st - - - JULY 19th - - -- Via Zoom                            Meeting ID: 843 4035 4684 
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